
Attn. Financial Services Inquiry 

 

It is time for a broadening of the banking system to provide greater support for the Co-op 

system of banking. 

The big four banks have gained too much with government support to the benefit of their 

shareholders, not the average Australian. 

They have lost competition across the financial system and at the same time have increased 

their questionable practices. 

Government support through policy, legislation and enforcement is needed to encourage 

alternatives to the big 4 and support Co-op banking that truly cares about people. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Duncan Bourne 

104 Quarry St 

Ultimo NSW 2007 

 


